
Notes for August 9, 2021 
 
Good morning everyone 
 
Just a note that we are going to cancel the upcoming Monday morning meeting scheduled for 8/9/2021 
 
As we are going to be working on the Main Hall,  getting the area  cleaned and put back together for the 
upcoming Dance season starting September 1

st
. 

 
Also if you are in the Resort and want to get your flu shot, be sure to sign up  ASAP they will be giving it 
on the 7

th
 of September here in the Main Hall. 

 
Ill do an update for Monday as usual as to what’s  going on at the Tip 
 
Al 
 


